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Welcome to our New Members

Welcome to the July newsletter and apologies for its
lateness. It's been a hectic month!

We say “Hello” to ten new members this month.

Associate: Fiona Bruce, Sally Coull, Terence Coull,
Linda Karpeles, Susan Smith and Alastair Taylor

International: Michael Shenkin

Junior: Derryn Peters and Ruaridh Shaw

Ordinary: David Karpeles

A very warm welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward
to seeing you on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Golf News

Eight teams competed in the Fenton Coull AM-AM,
which took place on Sunday 6th July on the Broomfield
course. Congratulations to the winning team, Brian
Leask, Doreen Leask, Lynn Coull and Graham Hemsley,
pictured here with the Memorial Trophy.

Saturday 12th July was Gala Day and the format this
year was a Texas Scramble. Overall winners on the
1562 course were Hazel Howatson, Kevin Gall, Brian
Leask and Nayland McLaren with a nett score of 54.1

Prizes for nearest the pin went to:
Table (3rd hole): Anne Reoch and Pete Taylor
Pouderie (12th Hole): Janice Robb and Ross Boyd

Malcolm Watters, Edna McGurk, Linda McNaught and
Carol Lyon made up the winning team on the Broomfield
course. Okay, so they were the only team on the
Broomfield course but that didn’t dampen their spirits
and they chalked up a very respectable score!

Nearest the pin prizes for the Broomfield course went to:
Alex H Findlay (3rd hole): Malcolm Watters
Wee Dunt (14th hole): Linda McNaught

A very big thank you to Alan Mercer, Match and
Handicap Director, for organising this event; as always, it
ran like clockwork. Thanks also to Debbie and her team
for refuelling our hungry players with burgers and hot
dogs. The Club was buzzing and a great day was had by
all who took part.

August Social Events

Unfortunately, it was necessary to cancel the Summer Afternoon Tea, scheduled for Thursday 7th
August. It may be possible to reschedule this event so please keep an eye on the noticeboard for
information.

There are still tickets left for Rock and Roll Bingo on Friday 15th August. These can be purchased
at the bar. Join us for what promises to be a fun night out!

Sunday 24th August is Club Finals Day so please come along and cheer on our finalists. There will
be live music in the clubhouse from 5-9pm.

Hole in One!

Congratulations to Adrian Robinson who had a hole in
one on Monday 28th July, at Southfield (17th hole,
Broomfield course), during a friendly, bounce game with
Harry Faulkner and David Thompson.

Well done, Adrian!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month’s Prize Draw winners, drawn at a recent
Board meeting are:

1st prize - £100 – Stewart Keir
2nd prize - £50 – Alan Crow
3rd prize - £25 – Ron Henderson

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,
please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
Joining the monthly draw means you will automatically
be entered into the bumper Annual Prize Draw too!
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